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January 7, 2010

Steven L. Mahan

Block Grant Director

City of Milwaukee

Community Development Grants Administration
200 E, Wells Street, Room # 606

Milwaukee, Wi 53202

Re: Family Support Center Program Transfer

Dear Steve:

This is to confirm that the Community Relations-Social Development
Commission (CR-SDC) has transitioned its Family Support Center to
Community Advocates as of January 1, 2011. As a result, we are requesting
that our agency’s 2011 CDGA grant allocations for the Family Support
Center be transferred to Community Advocates for continuation of the
emergency shelter operations at 3025 W. Mitchell Street. The grants include
the CDBG allocation for $90,216 and the ESG allocation for $105,885.

Our agency recognizes the importance of this resource for vulnerable
families in our community, and we are confident of Community Advocates'
capacity and dedication to serving this target population in a residential
setting.

The Social Development Commission has appreciated the City's continuous
funding of our family shelter for over the past twenty years. In addition, we
have appreciated your support and Ms. Birdie Boyd's assistance to our
administrative and program staff.

Sincerely,
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January 11, 2011

Steven L. Mahan

Block Grant Director

City of Milwaukee

Community Deveiopment Grants Administration
200 E. Wells Street, Room # 606

Milwaukee, WI! 53202

Re: Family Support Center Program Transfer--Homelessness Prevention and Rapid Re-housing
Program Grant

Dear Steve:

This is to confirm that the Community Relations-Social Development Commission (CR-SDC)
has transitioned its Family Support Center to Community Advocates as of January 1, 2011, As a
result, we are requesting that cur agency's three-year Homelessness Prevention and Rapid Re-
housing Grant be transferred to Community Advocates for their continuation of these services
beginning January 1, 2011.

Our agency recognizes the importance of this resource for vulnerable families in our community,
and we are confident of Community Advocates’ capacity and dedication to serving this target
population in a residential setting.

The Social Development Commission has appreciated the City's continuous funding of our
family shelter for over the past twenty years. In addition, we have appreciated your support and
Ms. Birdie Boyd's assistance to our administrative and program staff.

Sincerely, i . /- A
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Debgrah Blanks, CEO -



